
Join virtual 
parenting 
groups from 
the comfort 
of home. 

+

ALLEGHENY COUNTY



Hello Baby offers support for parents of new babies. 
It’s a collaborative effort among family-focused 
organizations in Allegheny County. Hello Baby reaches 
families through the Family Centers of Allegheny 
County, but any family can get support from a Family 
Center through hellobabypgh.org or by calling the 2-1-1 
warmline. All services are voluntary.

Ask a nurse about everything from 
sleeping to solid food and connect 
with other parents just like you in 
Hello Mommy and Hello Daddy 
groups. Groups meet monthly. You 
don’t have to pre-register. Just join 
when you can! 

Groups meet monthly. 
You don’t have to pre-
register!  
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